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April 9, 2019 
 

Note to File 
 

To: Parties 
 
Re: Review Board staff meeting with Diavik Diamond Mines Inc. 
 
Review Board staff met with staff and consultants from Diavik Diamond Mines Inc (Diavik) on 
April 5th, 2019 to discuss process issues related to the upcoming Information Requests stage 
of the environmental assessment. The intent and value of a consolidated information 
document was also discussed.   
 
Review Board staff also wish to confirm for parties that Diavik’s response to the online review 
of the Draft Scoping Document and Workplan was originally marked as late due to an 
administrative error and was not submitted after the due date.  
 
For questions or more information on this environmental assessment, please contact Kate 
Mansfield (867-766-7062, kmansfield@reviewboard.ca) or Catherine Fairbairn (867-766-
7054, cfairbairn@reviewboard.ca). 
 
 


